
 

Circular Letter no: 2024/00006 

Page 1 of 1 

 

DATED:  25 June 2024 

TO: ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

NOTICE:  NOTICE of MIFA 2024 Employer Conference- 03 July 2024  

IMPORTANT:  

Motor Industry Fund Administrators (MIFA) is hosting a conference, themed "Shaping the Future: 

Transformative Impact of Digital Innovation On The Two-Pot Retirement System." This important 

event is designed specifically for you, the participating employers to the Motor Industry Retirement 

Funds (MIRF). 

Event Date: 3 July, 09:00-13:00 

Event Venue: Birchwood Hotel and Conference Centre, Boksburg, Gauteng 

Employers have the option to attend online or in-person. 

 To attend, employers will need to respond via the link below. The first 60 employers to RSVP for in-

person attendance will receive a goodie bag on the day! 

Click on this link to register: https://forms.office.com/r/x3qSf2uvQk 
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Registration number: LR2/6/6/1  
275 Kent Avenue, Ferndale, Randburg 2125 
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+27 (0) 861 664 226 
www.mibco.org.za 
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